
Dear parents and carers, 

  

We will be moving our data system to Arbor on Wednesday 12th February.  This will 

include all payments, attendance, student data, parents' evening, parent communication 

and clubs.  Adopting Arbor will allow us to communicate with you more efficiently and 

bring all core school data and workflows into one system.   

  

In order to prepare for the transfer, School Money will terminate on Thursday 

6th February.  This means that any outstanding payments e.g. lunches, clubs, pre-school 

and trip instalments etc. will need to be paid before this date.  Any credits on your 

account will be added to Arbor. 

  

Please ensure that you have cleared all school dinner payments up to and including 

Thursday 6th February.  

  

We are really looking forward to getting started with Arbor and invite all our parents to 

familiarise themselves using the link below.  Parents of Summerhill will already recognise 

this system. 

  

Getting started - Log into the Parent Portal and the Parent App 

  

Arbor also offers access to many training resources which are completely free for you to 

make the most of! These can all be found here. 

  

We will send further communication on the parental app and how to register after 

Wednesday 12th February.  Please look out for this information and register your child 

when prompted. 

  

We hope you are looking forward to using this new feature as much as we are! 

  

If you have any queries please contact the school office. 

  

Thank you. 

Mrs Starkey 

  

  
Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fsupport.arbor%2deducation.com%252Fhc%252Fen%2dus%252Farticles%252F360020147458%2dGetting%2dstarted%2dLog%2dinto%2dthe%2dParent%2dPortal%2dand%2dthe%2dArbor%2dApp%2f1%2f01020194b1a5ac44%2d4092be8e%2de5d6%2d4b92%2d94c5%2dd28be08a92e9%2d000000%2fVsORWTon9u06ieymdudPcfEaqxE%3d411&umid=1e644de2-5759-4815-b858-fd9d90c2827f&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-2c8095a4348490cc928e3ebaf32de16ca6048ff0
https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fsupport.arbor%2deducation.com%252Fhc%252Fen%2dus%252Fsections%252F201716749%2dParent%2dPortal%2dand%2dthe%2dArbor%2dApp%2das%2da%2dparent%2f1%2f01020194b1a5ac44%2d4092be8e%2de5d6%2d4b92%2d94c5%2dd28be08a92e9%2d000000%2fbFpLXVKYHihoFKUNbcZQAHTibYc%3d411&umid=1e644de2-5759-4815-b858-fd9d90c2827f&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-f8d760f7f24fcb7a6391a62cfca2e14a8ba68b6c
https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.sch.life%2f1%2f01020194b1a5ac44%2d4092be8e%2de5d6%2d4b92%2d94c5%2dd28be08a92e9%2d000000%2fiHvWjtfJzngdRmzxL1UngJJ%2dREM%3d411&umid=1e644de2-5759-4815-b858-fd9d90c2827f&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-97d61399a3add5a5d52bb6881c796df8c54ba958

